
  
OUR LADY OF MT. CARMEL CHURCH ~ Roseto, PA 

     Administrated by the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart 
Pastor: Rev. Joseph Kiaieta Kanimea, MSC 
Associate Pastor: Rev. Remy Coly, MSC 

Mailing Address:  560 N. 6th Street   Bangor, PA  18013 
Phone: 610-588-2183   Email: olmcparishroseto@gmail.com 

Website: https://www.mtcarmel-roseto.org  

Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ November 1, 2020 
Solemnity of All Saints 

PASTOR’S CORNER:  
Today is a great feast day of All Saints, rejoicing with all creation, for the gift of the saints, who 

have been raised to the glory of the Altar and had been considered by the church as worthy of heaven 

by the virtue of their life and works. This day marks a very important concept in our Faith, that it is 

our belief the saints are worthy of praise and veneration. And this is due to their actions in life, and 

in how they have faithfully lived their life in accordance with the ways and teachings of our Lord. 
They are not perfect people. But we can attest that from their examples, they changed their ways 

and had a turnaround in their lives, and through their new lives, they gained justification in their 

faith and actions. The only reason a saint becomes one of those saints, recognized by everybody, 

canonized by the church, is because they gave examples of loving, love, God’s love, and they were 

great at it. As we celebrate the Feast of All Saints Day, what matters is that we too may follow the 

examples of the saints, embracing the goodness of God and rejecting all works of Evil.    

Reminder: Prayer Services today (Sunday) will begin at 1:00 p.m. at the New Catholic Cemetery and 
also at 2:00 p.m. at the Old Catholic Cemetery. Please stand by your loved ones’ gravesite. 

 
MSC NOVEMBER RAFFLE.:  The proceeds from this raffle fundraising will help in caring for our handicapped 
and infirmed MSC priests and brothers.  In our church narthex are Orange Raffle Tickets. The donation is $5 for 
each one. You can return your ticket stubs and money via the collection in an envelope marked MSC Raffle, to 
the Parish Office or to Sacred Heart Villa, 3300 Station Avenue, Center Valley PA 18034. 
 

TICKETS FOR KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS TAKE OUT ONLY SPAGHETTI DINNER:  The semi-annual 
spaghetti dinner is scheduled for Sunday, November 8 from 11:00 a.m-4:30 p.m. Cost is $10 and there is no 
cost to children under 8. Tickets will be sold at the church plaza after every Mass THIS weekend or call Joe 
DeFranco at #610-588-0762 for your Advanced Ticket, which is required! 
 
MASS REQUEST 2021 ENVELOPES are available at church. Requests will not be taken via phone. Cost 
per Mass is $10 and is payable to Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Church. If requesting more than one Mass, 
one check is acceptable but please clip the request envelopes together.  Deadline is Nov. 30, 2020.  

 

WEEKEND MASSES 
Saturday – October 31:  
5:00 p.m. ~ Mike Sagat by son Mike Sagat  
_____________________________________________________________________ 
Sunday, November 1: 
8:00 a.m. ~ For the Intentions of Judy Knibbs by Lay Carmelites of the Most Blessed 
                                                                                     Sacrament Church Community 
9:30 a.m. ~ Honoring all deceased Aunts, Uncles and Godparents 
                                                                                     by John & Annette Schumacher 
11:00 a.m. ~ Santo & Carmella Tosoni by the Checho Family 

______________________________________________________________________ 
DAILY MASSES - 7:00 a.m. 

Monday, November 2: All Souls’ Day  Fausto & Mary L. Falcone by daughter Lucy & Family 
     Annette Falcone by her Family 
Tuesday, November 3:   For the Elderly of our Parish & their Caregivers 
                                          People of our Parish 
 Wednesday, November 4:   Special Intentions of the MSC Superior 
                                               Thanksgiving to St. Michael by a Parishioner 
Thursday, November 5:     Joan Farnan by Paul Farnan 
                                             People of our Parish 
Friday, November 6:    Anna Capobianco by the Checho Family 
                                      Leonard, Mary, John & Lenora Pinto by John & Nina Cerulli 
_______________________________________________________________________      
8:00 a.m. ~ Saturday, November 7: Foster Due by Esther Due 

_________________________________________________________________     
  
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK:  David DePaolo, Anthony DeCesare, Gloria Antonioli, Frank 
Marakovitz, Nina Cerulli, Frank Mariano, Barbara DeCesare, Michael D’Alessio, Steve Diorio, 
Fr. Joe Gleixner 
                             
PRAYERS FOR OUR MILITARY: Taylor Albinson, Jacob Anthony, Anthony Altobelli,  
      Tanner Brescancine, Tyler Crawford, Erika Neetz, Major Fr. Ioane Sigarara, MSC 
 

ROSARY INTENTION: In loving remembrance of all deceased members of our parish. 

Catholic Bishop Abuse Reporting Service: If you have an allegation of abuse against a bishop, 
please contact the Catholic Bishop Abuse Reporting Service at www.ReportBishopAbuse.org or 
by calling 800-276-1562. 
 

 
Victim Assistance Coordinator: Ms. Wendy S. Krisak, M.S., N.C.C., L.P.C      Direct Line: #800-791-9209      
 
Secretary for Youth Protection: Pamela J. Russo, MSW, MS  610-871-5200, Ext. 2204 
 www.allentowndiocese.org/the-diocese/youth-protection 
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               Confirmation Class of 2020 
 

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Parish 
     and  

Our Lady of Good Counsel Parish 

   
EMMA BELO     GIANNI GOODRICH 
 
BLAKE BENOLKEN    JASON HANSON 
 
JOANNE BOZZI    LOWELL JONES 
 
JOHN CASAGRANDE    NOLAN KOZA 
 
SAMANTHA COOK    COLE LAUBACH 
 
ANTHONY DOTTA    STEPHEN LAUBACH 
 
HALEY EMERLING    MARCO MAROZZI 
 
AVA FERRO     AIDEN MCNULTY 
 
ATHENA FRANGOS    MICHAEL MILLER 
 
      IVAN O’ROURKE 
 
We pray that the Holy Spirit will guide and enlighten you! 
 
COME HOLY SPIRIT, COME! 
 
God bless Mr. Ronold Karasek and Mrs. Deborah Pasquino 
for their instruction of our students as they prepared for the 
beautiful Sacrament of Confirmation. 
 
Appreciation is offered to our Directors of Religious 
Education, 
Mrs. Stephanie Krohn and Mrs. Louise  Comunale. 
 


